
Town of Porcupine Plain 

N O T I C E 
In December the Town of Porcupine Plain received 

approval from the Saskatchewan Municipal Board, Local 

Government Committee to increase water and sewer    

rates by approximately 10%.  

This increase takes effect April 1, 2017. 

The increase in revenue will be used to help meet current 

operating costs and upgrade requirements. 

Water and Sewer Rates have not been increased since 2011. 

All Water Meters Must be Read in March. 

We want to ensure you are starting on the new rate 

schedule with an actual reading.  

Town Staff will be dropping reading cards off at your 

door the week of March 12-17. 

Please have your water meter reading in to the            

Town Office by March 21st.  

You can submit your reading online, call your reading in, 

drop your card off during business hours, or place your 

card in the drop box on the north side of the building. 

 

Twyla Salmond, Administrator    Posted:  March 1, 2017 
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